
 LARKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL  

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

HEAD’S UPDATE 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am sure like me, many of you watched the football on Wednesday night.  The children 

know all too well that I am absolutely useless when it comes to knowing anything about 

football but even I couldn’t help but get a little excited when Ollie Watkins scored that    

tremendous goal in the final few minutes!!! 

In all of the excitement though there was one bit of the interviews afterwards that really 

stayed with me. Watkins said: “I said to Cole he was going to set me up and I would score”  

Watkins knew that he couldn’t do it alone - it was a team effort.  With Cole at his side,  it 

was possible. It was possible because they had practised  it hundreds of time in training, it 

was possible because they believed they could, it was possible because they knew each  

other well and they could communicate without words even from  opposite sides of a pitch,  

It was possible because they trusted each other. 

Our Year 6 children gave us a wonderful performance this week of their Year 6 show. As I 

watched them all from the side, I witnessed the same qualities in our children that our  

footballers showed us the day before. The way our children supported each other,            

encouraged each other, helped each other when it went wrong, celebrated together when it 

went right, trusted each other and worked together was incredible to watch!  

Our value of the month this month is friendship and, as I have watched 

how wonderfully this fantastic group of young people have gelled over 

this last year, I have seen that  value being demonstrated in abundance! 

Well done Year 6!  

Charlotte Harmer 

Head Teacher 

 WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Longleat - 97.35% 

Archer - 94.85% 

  Salisbury - 92.06% 

Stonehenge - 95.54% 

Danebury - 98.21% 

Woodhenge - 94.44% 

Silbury - 95.45% 

 Wessex - 98.3% 

The Department for Education        

stipulates school attendance should 

be no lower than 96%. 

Congratulations to this week’s class 

attendance winners!  

WESSEX CLASS 

Well done! 

REQUEST 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

July 15th to 17th—In school 

transition days. Please see 

letter sent out today. 

18th July—Sponsored Walk 

24th July—Last day of Term 6. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 

10.45am.  

Open Book  Afternoon. Parents 

welcome from 1pm.  

1.30pm Finish.  

 

 

 

Please bring all monies for the   

Sponsored Walk in a named          

envelope to either the School Office 

or the Class teacher by Thursday 18th 

July. Thank you so much for all your 

fundraising efforts!   



  

Year 6 Production 

’I’m an 11 year old. Get me out 

of here!’  

 



 


